

   I am writing you to let you know I support the legalization of medical marijuana/cannabis just like 37 other states have already done.  Hoosier Patients should have the right to use medical marijuana as they and their health care providers deem necessary. 
   Since the FDA has already approved Marinol (Man-made THC) in 1985 as a schedule 3/III medication why should Hoosiers be denied this treatment option. I want you to investigate the pro’s of medical marijuana.


Sincerely,


Signature


Printed Name


Street Address


Town, State & Zip Code 



